PALMERA HEIGHTS PARK
GENERAL MEETING

February 10, 2003 - 6:30 p.m.

73 persons attended

The meeting was called to order by Eugene Peak for the purpose of:
1. Funds are needed to pay for "55" signs for the park.
2. Decision as to where and how to keep Park papers in a safe place.

A discussion was held regarding the signs and a motion was made by
Gene Ketner, seconded by Bill Stewart to pursue the signs. 72 persons in
favor and 1 against. Motion carried. Materials have been purchased for
one large sign and volunteers will construct. The Board of Palmera Park
Corporation approved in December 2002 the placement of this sign on
Corporation property. Smaller signs will be constructed for Colgate Lane
and South Palmera Drive. Approval will be obtained from property owners
to place these signs on their property.

A discussion was held regarding Park papers and a motion was made by
Margaret Moore, seconded by Chuck Admundson to place these papers in
the same safety deposit box as the Corporation. 72 persons in favor and 1
against. Motion carried. A larger box would be obtained and donations
from park residents will be taken to help offset the cost to the Corporation.
Donations were received in the amount of $126.00. in February 2002,
donations were accepted for the cost of the safety deposit box for that year
and $25.75 remained.

The cost of the large sign is $77.38 reimbursed to Junior Hines.
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deposit T ' ‘
" box.



